

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

Dear Parents, 1st February, 2018

We are pleased to be holding our annual Science Week from 12th to 16th March. Each class will have a series of experiments running. Once again, a range of visitors will be in school including Lion Learners, Anglian Water, Dogs Trust and the Raptor Centre. There will also be Mad Science workshops to enthral the children. Parental help is always appreciated during this busy week. Everything will be prepared and easy to follow but we would appreciate some extra adults to supervise, encourage and ask questions so that the children get the most out of the week.

If you are able to offer any time, during that week, could you please complete and return the form below by 9^{th} February. This will give us an indication of the number of adults we have in the classroom and help inform our planning. Obviously, this form does not commit you if your situation changes, but it would be helpful if you could advise us as soon as possible.

We are also very fortunate to have parents with scientific knowledge. If you are willing and able to come and talk to a group of children, or run a short activity, could you please contact me as soon as possible. Information about our 'Science Homework Challenge' will be sent home after half term.

Thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please contact Mrs. Clarke in the School Office.

Yours sincerely,

<u>Natalie Bayes</u>	
Deputy Head Teacher/Science Subject Lead	
×	
Science Week 2018	
Child's Name:	Year:
Child's Name.	year.

Parent(s) Name:

	Morning	Afternoon
Monday		
Tuesday		
Wednesday		
Thursday		
Friday		















